Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches,

Since our last prayer letter, the Lord has blessed us in traveling over 5,900 miles. We are thankful for an increase of churches introduced to the Faith Baptist Church Philippine Ministry. It is a great encouragement to see some of the churches financially partnering with the Philippine pastors.

We are scheduling for the fall of 2019, and the Lord has blessed as we also began scheduling meetings for 2020! Our family's current support is at 23%. We would be ecstatic to come present at your church.

The pastors in the Philippines are busy, and the Lord is saving souls. Folks are getting baptized, and the churches are growing! The Lord blessed Pastor Medina and me at a pastors' fellowship this past week. A pastor there let me know that they will send \$500 the first of September to help with the need of church property in Bon Bon. Praise the Lord! We only need \$5,500 more to purchase the 700 square meters. Currently, 25 people squeeze into a tiny house at its maximum capacity. Please pray about giving toward this project. Please mail funds to Faith Baptist Church, 2738 South Post Road, Shelby, North Carolina 28152.

Looking unto Jesus,

Joshua Rhoades, Ephesians 3:20-21







"When I cannot read, when I cannot think, when I cannot even pray, I can trust." -Hudson Taylor, Missionary to China



## THE RIOADES MISSIONARIES TO THE PHILIPPINES

TEL: 704-300-7247 | EMAIL: rhoadesjoshua@hotmail.com

Personal Support: WWNTBM, P.O. Box 725, Kings Mountain, NC 28086

Philippine Ministry: Faith Baptist Church, 2738 S. Post Rd., Shelby, NC 28152